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Our Pastoral Team 

 Fr. Steve Rosera, Pastor; 

 Fr. Robert Bustamante, Parochial Vicar;  

 Fr. Stephen Gaertner, O.Praem.,Parochial Vicar; 

 Deacon Don Roseborough, Emeritus; 

 Deacon George Sandoval, Ph.D., Emeritus; 

 Mrs. Rebecca Maestas-Sanchez, Principal of St. 
Mary’s School;  

 Sr. Teresa Aparicio, OLVM, and Debbie Garcia,      
Co-Coordinators of Faith Formation;  

 Ms. Michelle Rusk, Social Media Director; and 

 Ms. Dianne Dragoo, Jesuit Volunteers Liaison. 

The Parish Office is open:  
Monday—Friday: 9am to 4pm. 

619 Copper Street NW, Albuquerque, NM  87102 

Parish Office: (505) 247-4271 ~ Website: ICCABQ.org 
Morning Receptionist: Ken Cantwell 

Afternoon Receptionist: Karime Ramirez 

Mass Schedule:  
 Monday, Wednesday, & Friday—12:10pm 

 Tuesday, Thursday, & Saturday —7am 

 First Friday of each month—7am and 12:10pm 

 Sunday Liturgies: 

❖ Saturday—4pm;   

❖ Sunday—8am, 10am, and 12:30pm (Spanish). 

Confessions: 
❖ Fridays and Saturdays from 11am to 12noon; and 

❖ By appointment.  Call (505) 247-4271 to make an 
appointment. 

Second Collection   

 July 1 & 2: St. Mary’s School 

Online Giving                    
is available at 
ICCABQ.org 

May They Rest in Peace ~  
Let us keep our recently deceased brothers 
and sisters in our prayers. 

  Hazel Mendoza.  Funeral plans are pending. 

The Parish Office will be closed on Tuesday, July 4. 

Dear Parishioners of the Immaculate Conception 
Community, 

Greetings!  I am honored and humbled to have been 
asked by Fr. Steve to serve as an assisting priest at 
Immaculate Conception.  That said, it is my fervent hope 
that I can serve you effectively as both a sacramental 
minister and spiritual companion at your parish.  I 
sincerely look forward to getting to know all of you better 
over the coming weeks and months. 

As some of you may be curious about me, particularly 
those who are meeting me for the first time, permit me to 
furnish a few details about myself.  My family is of 
Bavarian and Polish ancestry, and mostly live in the 
Upper Midwest.  I am originally from Sault Ste. Marie, 
Michigan, and I attended St. Norbert College, Michigan 
State University (Go Green!) and Catholic Theological 
Union.  I joined the Norbertines of New Mexico in 2009, 
and was ordained in 2016.  Since ordination, I have 
served as Associate Pastor at Holy Rosary Parish, as Prior 
at Santa Marí a de la Vid Abbey, as Pastor of St. Augustine 
Parish at Isleta Pueblo and as Instructor of English, 
humanities and religion at CNM.  Currently, I am the 
Abbey's Vocations Director and the Director of the 
Norbertine Library.  In my free time I enjoy hiking, 
watching sports, going to the movies, and reading books 
and magazines in coffee shops.  I like both Old and New 
Mexican food, but Italian is my favorite.  I am a big fan of 
blues, "outlaw" country and rock music, especially classic 
rock from the '60s and '70s.  And one more crucial detail 
… I really love hats! 

Finally, I do want to personally thank Frs. Steve and Rob 
as well as all parishioners, volunteers, and staff of 
Immaculate Conception for making me feel welcome as I 
commence my ministerial journey with 
you.  I very much appreciate your 
kindness, prayers and support.   

May God bless you, and I hope to 
see all of you around the parish 
soon!  Sincerely Yours in Sts. 
Norbert, Augustine, and Santa 
Marí a de la Vid, 

Rev. Stephen A. Gaertner, O.Praem. 
sgaertner@norbertinecommunity.org  

First Friday Devotions 

On July 7, the 1st Friday of the month, we 
will celebrate 7am Mass, followed by 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and 
Adoration from 7:30 to Benediction at 

11:45am .  The regularly scheduled 12:10pm 
Mass will follow.  Confessions will be heard 

as usual from 11am to noon. 

https://www.ICCABQ.org
https://www.ICCABQ.org
mailto:sgaertner@norbertinecommunity.org
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Next Sunday’s Readings 

This Sunday’s Readings  

First Reading: Zechariah 9: 9-10 
The Lord shall come to reign in Zion. 

Responsorial Psalm: Psalm 145: 1-2, 8-11, 13-14 
A prayer of praise to God who is our king. 

Second Reading: Romans 8: 9, 11-13 
Those in whom the Spirit of God dwells must now live 
according to the Spirit, not the flesh. 

Gospel Reading: Matthew 11: 25-30; Jesus prays in 
thanks to God, who has revealed himself to the lowly. 

Background on the Gospel Reading: Today’s reading 
from Matthew’s Gospel comes after a discourse in which 
Jesus reproaches people who have witnessed his mighty 
deeds yet still lack belief.  In this context, today’s Gospel 
explains the reason for this unbelief and reveals what is 
necessary for faith.  Today’s Gospel also continues to 
enhance our understanding of discipleship as last 
week’s Gospel did. 

Jesus first prays in thanksgiving to God who has made 
himself known to Jesus’ disciples.  He praises God who 
has made himself known to the “little ones” and not to 
the wise and learned.  As in other recent readings from 
Matthew’s Gospel, a contrast is made here between the 
unbelieving Pharisees, who are wise and learned, and 
the faithful disciples, tax collectors, and sinners with 
whom Jesus keeps company. 

The second part of this reading calls to our attention the 
unity between the Father and the Son.  God has made 
himself known through Jesus, and in knowing Jesus, we 
come to know the Father.  In Jesus’ life and in his person, 
God reveals himself to us. 

In the concluding sentences of today’s Gospel, Jesus’ 
teaching is again contrasted to the teaching of the 
Pharisees.  This common theme of Matthew’s Gospel 
probably reflects tension that existed between Jesus and 
the Pharisees and between the Pharisees and the 
community of Christians for whom Matthew wrote.  
Pharisaic Judaism became the predominant form of 
Judaism after the destruction of the Temple in Jerusalem 
about 70 A.D.  Here that tension is expressed as 
alternative paths of holiness. The careful observance of 
the Mosaic law taught by the Pharisees could be 
experienced by some as difficult and burdensome.  In 
contrast, Jesus’ way of holiness is presented as 
uncomplicated and even restful. 

The Fourteenth Sunday 
in Ordinary Time,  

Sunday, July 9, 2023 

Mass Intentions 

Saturday, July 1, The Vigil of Thirteenth Sunday in            
Ordinary Time 

4 pm 
   Andrew & Rachel Martinez & Girls 
   +  John Gallegos 
   +  Rena Dragoo 

Sunday, July 2, Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8 am    +  Marie S. & Louis G. Romero 

10 am    For the People of Our Parish 

12:30 pm 
   Spanish 

   Para la Gente de Nuestra Parroquia 

Monday, July 3, Feast of Saint Thomas, Apostle 

12:10 pm 
   Helen Vigil ~ Belated Birthday 
   John & Janette Mares & Family 
   +   Sam, Alex & Emiliano Sanchez 

Tuesday, July 4, Tuesday of the Thirteenth Week in          
Ordinary Time 

7 am    Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Wednesday, July 5, Wednesday of the Thirteenth 
Week in Ordinary Time, Saint Anthony Zaccaria, 
Priest; Saint Elizabeth of Portugal 

12:10 pm 
   +  Isabel Lewis 
   +  Alicia & Pete Lujan ~ Remembrance 
   +  Jerry & Oralia Morales 

Thursday, July 6, Thursday of the Thirteenth Week in     
Ordinary Time, Saint Maria Goretti, Virgin, Martyr 

7 am    For the Health of Mayra 

Friday, July 7, Friday of the Thirteenth Week in         
Ordinary Time 

7 am    For Deacon Don Roseborough’s Health 

7:30 am    Adoration 

11:45 am    Benediction 

12:10 pm 
   +   Maria V. & Antonio F. Carrillo 
   +   Michael Dominic Kaesburg 
   +   Monica Guadalupe Carrillo 

Saturday, July 8, Saturday of the Thirteenth Week in        
Ordinary Time, the Blessed Virgin Mary on Saturday 

7 am    +   Alex & Virginia Sullivan 

Saturday, July 9, The Vigil of Fourteenth Sunday in           
Ordinary Time 

4 pm    For the People of the Parish 

Sunday, July 9, Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8 am    +  Marie S. & Louis G. Romero 

10 am    +  Naomi & Robert Santiago 

12:30 pm 
   Spanish 

   Para la Gente de Nuestra Parroquia 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070923.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070223.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070223.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070223.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070323.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070423.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070423.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070523.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070523.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070623.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070623.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070723.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070723.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070823.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070823.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070923.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070923.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/070923.cfm
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In addition to writing a check or using cash to contribute to Immaculate Conception Church’s 
ministries, you can go to the parish website: www.iccabq.org and click on the Online Giving 
button.   
There you can contribute to the Weekly Collection, Renovation Fund, and St. Mary’s School 
categories as well as such ministries as Bread & Blessings, Francis House, St. Vincent de Paul, Casa de las 
Comunidades, Annual Catholic Appeal and others.  Check out the Online Giving opportunities! 

ST. MARY’S SCHOOL 
NAMED “TOP WORK 

PLACE”….AGAIN! 

The Albuquerque 
Journal just released 
their “Top Work Places” 

and, for the fourth 
consecutive year, St. 
Mary’s School was 

named as one of those 

great places to work.   

A “top workplace” is earned when a survey (sent to all employees) exceeds 
the national benchmarks.  The survey has lots of components including workplace values, 

ethics, and how the employee is treated.  Of course, the Journal has told us what we already 
knew (we are family) but thank you for the recognition and congratulations to all 2023 New 

Mexico’s top workplaces.   

Fun Fact: Out of the 64 employers listed, St. Mary’s was the 

only one that was founded in the 19th century (1893). I guess 

great places to work stick around for a long time!!!  Lol 

Use Online 
Giving                     

at ICCABQ.org 

~~Carol Johansen,  
Teacher & Parishioner  

Income Including Online Giving   
Weekly Collection                       $  6,291.00 
St. Mary’s School     25.00 
Rejuvenation Fund           887.00 
St. Vincent de Paul Society 182.50 
Bread & Blessings 20.00 
Spring Fiesta 2023 125.00 
Francis House and Trinity House 95.00 
Special Collections, CHD 326.00 
Office, Candles, ACA, CRS, Flowers 2,018.20 

Total Income  $      9,894.70 

Weekly Financial Report for the week of June 19—June 25, 2023:  

.Expenses   

Liturgy and Worship    $    00.00 

Religious Education   00.00 

School Support  00.00 

Clergy Administration 00.00 

Parish Administration 244.54 
Building and Land Operations 75.00 

Total Expenses  $   319.54 

MISSION STATEMENT:  

Saint Mary's Catholic School, a dual language 
community, embraces the Gospel message by 
enriching the world through Catholic 
teachings, academic excellence, Christian 
leadership and service. 

http://www.iccabq.org
https://www.ICCABQ.org
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Upcoming Events 

Remember that attendance at 
Mass is an important part of the 

Monthly  Luncheon ~ July 20 

Members of the parish meet for lunch 
once a month, on the third Thursday. We 
meet at the Sawmill Market (1909 

Bellamah Ave NW). We try to meet in the center of the 
building around 11:30am.   Come join us.  All are 
welcome.  It's fun and the food is good -- you can 
choose from many restaurants.    

 

Our next Welcoming Community PotLuck Meal 
will be on Sunday, September 3, at 
1:30pm.  We meet and eat in the 
fenced-in patio area between the 
Church and the Rectory on the 
Copper Street side of our facility.  
Enter from the Sacristy hallway.  
All are welcome. 

If you are or know of any person living within our parish 
boundaries who needs any rent or utility assistance, 
please have them contact our parish Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul through the Parish Office or email 
iccabqsvdp@gmail.com.   

SSVDP assistance is available to 
everyone in need.  They do not need to 
be registered parishioners or Catholic 
to qualify. 

 

WE STREAM MASS ON FACEBOOK                               
AND  YOUTUBE. 

 
 
 

 
 

To follow us on Facebook, find us at https://
www.facebook.com/iccabq/  

 
 
 

on YouTube, find us at https://www.youtube.com/
channel/UCpsBXhOrta8CPn_htjXEwcw 

 
 
 

 

and on Instagram, find us at https://
www.instagram.com/immaculateconceptionabq/ 

 

Resources  

Get Help in Violent Situations 
The Albuquerque Family Advocacy Center provides 
victims of domestic violence, child abuse, sexual assault 
and their families with a safe setting to assist in 
addressing and overcoming the trauma of their 
experience and break the cycle of violence that destroys 
families.  The Center is open 8am to 5pm weekdays.  
Staff can be reached 24 hours a day at 505-243-3333.  
The website is www.cabq.gov/albuquerque-family-
advocacy-center.  It lists many more resources. 

Dial 988:  
Help & Hope in New Mexico,   

The 24/7 Lifeline  
for Emotional, Mental,                                  

or Substance Misuse Support 

Are you interested in learning English 
or Spanish?  If so, there is an 
opportunity to learn these languages 
at Casa de las Comunidades this 
summer.  For information call Casa at 505 265-2371.  

Dear ICC Staff and Parish Families, 

As word may have gotten around, mine and my wife 
June's health has limited my ability to serve as Deacon.   

With Father Steve's kind and considerate leadership 
and revered friendship, it has become necessary, that I  
limit my ministry time and be shown as Retired. 

I love and deeply appreciate your prayers, as well as 
Fathers Steve and Rob, Deacon George, and our 
awesome ICC Office and Staff team for filling in for me 
this past month while I've been neither able to walk 
very well nor allowed to drive.   

Although I have made pretty good 
progress, I'm hopeful that my 
continued physical therapy will allow 
me to be more involved serving all of 
you and supporting Fathers Steve 
and Rob!  Prayerfully, and gratefully  

to be yours in Christ,  
Deacon Don Roseborough 

FAMILY CATECHISM  2023-2024   
will begin on Sunday, August 27.  It 
is important that you register before 
then so that our coordinators and 
catechists are well-prepared with 
the necessary and sufficient 
materials for you and your children.   

For more information call Debbie Garcia at (505) 385-
8303or Sr. Teresa at (505) 249-2781. 

Registration forms are available at our website, 
iccabq.org , at the Parish Office, and in the Sacristy. 

mailto:iccabqsvdp@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/iccabq/
https://www.facebook.com/iccabq/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpsBXhOrta8CPn_htjXEwcw
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpsBXhOrta8CPn_htjXEwcw
https://www.instagram.com/immaculateconceptionabq/
https://www.instagram.com/immaculateconceptionabq/
https://www.facebook.com/iccabq/
https://www.instagram.com/immaculateconceptionabq/
http://www.cabq.gov/albuquerque-family-advocacy-center
http://www.cabq.gov/albuquerque-family-advocacy-center
iccabq.org
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Marriage Preparation: If you are 
interested in being married at Immaculate 
Conception Church, contact  Fr. Steve 
Rosera through the Parish 

Office or via his email: 
srosera@iccabq.org.   

We have experienced married couples 
who will help  engaged couples prepare 
for their wedding and marriage. 

Baptisms are celebrated on the third 
Sunday of each month at 2pm.  Call the 
Parish Office, 505-247-4271 and ask for Fr. 
Steve for more information or to register 
for your child's Baptism. 

Parents and Godparents must participate in a Baptism 
preparation class.  At Immaculate Conception, that 
class held on the 2nd Saturday of the month at 10am 
in the church.   

Consider a memorial brick for your 
family or faithfully departed in  our 
Prayer Garden.   

Each 4x8” brick costs $125.00 and 
may be engraved with up to 3 lines 
with 13 characters per line including spaces.   

Bricks are ordered in batches of 10.  Order forms are 
available on our website: ICCABQ.org . 

Weekend conversation starter -- 
nametags.  Look for the nametag tables 
as you enter the church for your week-

end Mass.  As a way of inviting a conversation 
with a stranger, put your first name on a nametag. 

Ongoing Activities 

At Home with the Word ~ Bible Study  

Our weekly bible study group, in which we discuss the 
upcoming Sunday Readings, meets every Wednesday 
from 2:30 to 3:30pm in the Rectory.  

You are welcome to join us at any time.  

We are using LTP’s At Home with the Word, 2023.  
Copies of the book are available in the Parish Office for 
$15 each.  All are welcome. 

The Book Reading Group  meets Wednesdays, 6 to 
7pm.  Our next book will be C.S. Lewis' classic The 
Screwtape Letters.  

We’ll begin this book on Wednesday, July 5. 

This book is available from your favorite bookseller, 
and is available on Kindle, Audible, and other electronic 
platforms.  

Our Parish Mission Statement: 

United by the love of Christ,  
Immaculate Conception Parish Community,                            

a Jesuit-founded parish rooted in Ignatian Spirituality,                                                                                         
commits itself to: 

live the Gospel values; 
celebrate the liturgy with joy; 
welcome without prejudice; 

seek God in everyone; 
serve our community  

with special care for the poor and marginalized;             
and be a place of prayer and spiritual strength                  

for everyone. 

Nuestra Misión Parroquial 

Unidos por el amor de Cristo, 
Comunidad Parroquial de la Inmaculada Concepción, 
una parroquia fundada por los Jesuitas y enraizada 

en la Espiritualidad Ignaciana, 
se compromete a: 

vivir los valores del Evangelio; 
celebrar la liturgia con alegría; 

acoger sin prejuicios; 
buscar a Dios en todos; 

servir a nuestra comunidad 
con especial atención a los pobres y marginados; 

y ser un lugar de oración y fortaleza espiritual 
para todos. 

Welcoming the Stranger:  Having beverages, 
brownies & banana bread in our plaza after Sunday 
morning masses gives our visitors an occasion  
to connect with us – but not every week:   
 Sunday, July 2nd—Yes; 
 Sunday, July 9th—Yes;  
 Sunday July 16th—NO  (or volunteers needed); 
 Sunday, July 23rd—Yes; 
 Sunday July 30th—NO  (or volunteers needed);    
Help provide the 
refreshments?    
For information,  
text Pat OMeara 
at 505.944.5169. 

Ongoing Activities 

mailto:Fr%20Steve%20Rosera%20%3csrosera@iccabq.org%3e
https://www.iccabq.org/living-and-memorial-bricks
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Altar Servers 

If you are in the 4th grade or older   and 
have made your First Holy Communion and 

you would like to be an altar server then, 
WE NEED YOU!  

We especially need altar servers  at the 
Saturday 4pm Mass and the Sunday 8am Mass 

Please contact Fr. Steve through the Parish Office or at 
srosera@iccabq.org . Thank you. 

Gift bearers are needed for weekend 
Masses to carry the bread and wine to 
the Presider during the Preparation of 
the Gifts.  Gift Bearers can be couples, 
families, or individuals.   

Talk to an usher before Mass to see if you are 
needed.  If you have questions, contact Erne Woodley 
at 505-340-5292. 

Francis House Catholic Worker needs 

REGULAR Volunteers and Substitutes. Consider 
being a regular or a sub or an occasional donor to 
prepare food or provide clothes.  We also accept tax-
free donations using Immaculate Conception’s Online 
Giving at: https://www.osvhub.com/iccabq/giving/
funds/francis-house-catholic-
worker   Francis House has had 
an unusual turnover recently.  We 
needs sandwiches once a month 
for the following days: Tuesdays, Fridays and Saturdays.  If you can help, call Linda for details at 505-515-6241.  
This is a great ministry for a person, a family, or a group!  Francis House is open Fridays, Saturdays, Sundays, 
Mondays, and Tuesdays, 8:30 to 1:30 or until food runs out.  It is closed on Wednesdays and Thursdays.  It’s 
address is 8016 Zuni SE across from Car Wash.  ~~Linda (lbluejay46@yahoo.com)   and  Glenn 

(gmrosendale@gmail.com) 

Current Needs: Someone to make 5-6 gallons of soup once in awhile with the soup 
transferred from your pot to theirs.  And  Francis House needs sandwich makers.   

Call Linda at (505) 515-6241 to volunteer or for more information. 

Our Communion to the Homebound  

If you take communion to those who 
cannot join us at Mass, take your pyx 
to the Sacristy before Mass.  The 
Presider will fill it after Communion and then invite 
you to the foot of the altar and, with a blessing, 
return it to you.  You should have a burse in which to 
carry your pyx.  Then return to your seat for the Final 
Blessing. 

St. Benedict Joseph Labre Ministry serves the 
homeless and others in need with care 
packages that you and other parishioners 
can hand out from your vehicle when you 
encounter a person asking for money.  We 
ask your help to: 
 Provide supplies for the care packages; 
 Make the care packages; 
 Take the care packages with you at the end of your 

Sunday mass so you may hand them out. 

Commonly needed items are: Protein bars, Granola, 
breakfast bars, snack bags of nuts, water cartons (for 
environmental purposes), toothpaste, toothbrushes, 
Personal Cleansing Cloths, Woman’s personal hygiene 
products, Chap stick, Socks, hand lotion, anything that 
can be placed in a 1-gallon zip lock bag, so long as it is 
not bulky; and 1-gallon zip lock bags.  

For information, call Phyllis Ortiz at  505-231-5902.   

Volunteer Opportunities 
Volunteer Parish Positions Available ~~ 
Videographers Needed.    If you are interested in 
helping to stream, the 10am and 12:30pm Sunday 
Masses, contact Fr. Steve by calling the Parish Office 
at 505-247-4271 or by email at srosera@iccabq.org.   
Streaming the Mass is fairly easy, and most of the 
setup is already in place.  The work involves 
redirecting the camera during the Mass so that it 
focuses on the action taking place.  This is a volunteer 
position. 

Lectors and Eucharistic Ministers : If you are scheduled to 
serve via the MSP app and find that you cannot, click 
the request sub button in the app.  This gives other 
ministers a chance to volunteer to take your place and 
alerts the sacristan that you're not available.  Many of 
you are doing this - some are not.  Thanks for your 
cooperation and continued service.  If unclear on how 
to do this, contact Fr. Steve, one of the sacristans, or a 
fellow minister. 

mailto:srosera@iccabq.org
https://www.osvhub.com/iccabq/giving/funds/francis-house-catholic-worker
https://www.osvhub.com/iccabq/giving/funds/francis-house-catholic-worker
https://www.osvhub.com/iccabq/giving/funds/francis-house-catholic-worker
mailto:lbluejay46@yahoo.com
mailto:/gmrosendale@gmail.co
mailto:srosera@iccabq.org
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Information from the Archdiocese of Santa Fe 

Social Action Summer Institute  in 
Atlanta:  

Out of the Shadows:  
Shining a Light on Human Trafficking  

The annual Social Action Summer 
Institute will be taking place in-person at Emory 
University in Atlanta from Wednesday to Saturday 
July 12-15.   

This year’s theme is Out of the Shadows: Shining a 
Light on Human Trafficking.  Programming will 
emphasize the various facets of human trafficking, 
including sex, labor and migrant trafficking, as well as 
how the Catholic Church, people of faith and/or 
community organizations respond to this pro-life 
issue. This issue demonstrates how the entire 
community must come together to put an end to 
human trafficking. Watch for more information here: 
https://www.catholicroundtable.org/events/social-
action-summer-institute-sasi. 

Save the Date!  
3rd World Day for Grandparents & Elderly 

will be July 23, 2023  

The National Black Catholic Congress XIII  
July 20-23, 2023  
Write the Vision:  

A Prophetic Call to Thrive 
At the Gaylord National in National Harbor, Maryland  

The National Black Catholic Congress (NBCC) convenes 
a national congress every five years. Each one renews 
and develops our mission with a Pastoral Plan.  

The next congress will be held July 20-23, 2023 at the 
Gaylord National in National 
Harbor, Maryland.  

Join with other Black Catholics 
and those who minister to 
Black Catholics in the United 
States for a celebration of our 
faith and culture.  

For more information and to 
register https://
www.nbccgathering2023.org/. 

Save the Date:  
The Archdiocese of Santa Fe  
African American Catholic 

Community (AACC) Mass will be 
celebrated Sunday, August 27, 

2023,                
at 12 noon in Albuquerque.  

Join Us for an Interfaith 
Remembrance of the Trinity 

Test on Sunday, July 16—4pm 
to 6pm at Santa Maria de la 
Paz Community Hall (11 

College Ave. Santa Fe, 
NM  87508)  

Archbishop Wester and other 
interfaith leaders will be hosting an Interfaith 
Remembrance of the Trinity Test to understand and 
prioritize the importance of Nuclear Abolition and to 
build a world without nuclear weapons.  The event 
includes music, speakers, exhibitions, and moments of 
reflection and prayer.  Reception to follow.   

This event is free!  

Reservations encouraged: www.jotform.com/ASFPMD/
July162023Event.  All welcome! This will be 
livestreamed at https://youtube.com/
live/2EnpL0aDQ1E?feature=share.  

For more information call 505-831-8205. 

Heroic Mothers  

The Catholic Church is 
compassionate toward mothers 

who choose life despite challenging circumstances 
such as poverty and singleness.  Motherhood for such 
women can mean social isolation.  They may not have 
the loving support of family and friends, or other 
resources they need to successfully raise a healthy 
family.   

Thankfully, our parishes are full of life-loving people 
who can welcome and befriend moms who are 
pregnant or who are parenting young children, 
provide them support and help guide them toward 
self-sufficiency.   Proverbs 31:25: “She is clothed with 
strength and dignity, and laughs at the days to come.”  

Our Archdiocese supports Walking with Moms In 
Need in parishes, and encourages parishes to adopt 
this ministry of referral.  All information can be found 
here, https://archdiosf.org/walking-with-moms-in-
need including training videos, prayers, ideas for 
parishes along with a resource list.  

https://www.catholicroundtable.org/events/social-action-summer-institute-sasi
https://www.catholicroundtable.org/events/social-action-summer-institute-sasi
https://www.nbccgathering2023.org/
https://www.nbccgathering2023.org/
https://www.jotform.com/ASFPMD/July162023Event
https://www.jotform.com/ASFPMD/July162023Event
https://youtube.com/live/2EnpL0aDQ1E?feature=share
https://youtube.com/live/2EnpL0aDQ1E?feature=share
https://archdiosf.org/walking-with-moms-in-need
https://archdiosf.org/walking-with-moms-in-need
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AYUDA DISPONIBLE, hable con alguien hoy.                   
No está solo. 

CADENA NACIONAL DE PREVENCION DEL SUICIDIO 

Abierta por 24 horas al dia en espanol e ingles. 

APRENDA MÁS ~ 988 

A partir del 16 de julio, los estadounidenses podrán 
llamar o enviar mensajes de texto a un nuevo número 
de teléfono, 988, si sienten que están experimentando 
una crisis de salud mental y/o corren el riesgo de 
suicidarse. 

Lineas de Crisis en Nuevo México 
1-855-NMCRISIS (1-855-662-7474) nmcrisisline.com 

El padre Steve invita adolescentes y 
jóvenes a participar activamente en las 
misas del domingo… como servidores del 
altar/monaguillos.  Se requiere que hayan 
hecho su primera comunión. 

Sesiones de Catequesis para adultos que necesitan 
recibir algu n sacramento (primera comunio n, 
confirmacio n o matrimonio) durante el mes de Julio y 
Agosto.   
Por Favor comunicarse con la Hermana Teresa (505) 
249-2781  o con la oficina parroquial 505-247-4271 

 Los bautizos se celebran el tercer 
domingo de cada mes, a las 
2:00PM. Por favor llame a la 
Oficina Parroquial, 505-247-4271 
y pregunte por el Padre Steve para 
ma s informacio n, o para 
registrarse para el Bautismo de su 
hijo. Los padres y padrinos deben 

participar en una clase de preparacio n para el 
Bautismo. En la Inmaculada Concepcio n, esa clase es 
el Segundo sa bado del mes a las 10:00AM en la 
iglesia. Por favor llame a la oficina 
parroquial para registrarse. 

Esta  interesado en aprender ingles o 
espan ol? Casa de las comunidades 
ofrece la oportunidad durante este 
verano. Para mas informacion por 
favor comuniquese al telefono de 
Casa (505) 265-2371 

Próximos eventos Nuestro almuerzo mensual 
Potluck el primer domingo del mes está tomando un 
descanso de verano para julio y agosto.  Se reanudará 
el primer domingo de septiembre, inmediatamente 
después de la misa de 12:30.   

Este almuerzo tiene lugar en el patio 
trasero de la rectoría, al que se 
accede por el pasillo de la sacristía.  

Gustaría ser Ministro de 

Eucaristía o Lector? Por favor 

hable con el Padre 

Steve para más 

información.  

Puede comunicarse con él por la 

oficina Parroquial o por email 

srosera@iccabq.org  

 

La catequesis familiar iniciara  el 27 
de agosto del 2023. Es importante 
que se registren antes de esa fecha 
para que nuestras coordinadoras y 
catequistas esten preparadas con el 
material necesario y suficiente para 
ustedes y sus hijos.  

Para obtener más información, llame a Debbie García al 
(505) 385-8303 oa la Hna. Teresa al (505) 249-2781. 

Los formularios de inscripcio n esta n disponibles en 
nuestro sitio web, iccabq.org, en la Oficina Parroquial 
y en la Sacristí a.  

Catequesis Familiar 2023-2024   

Preparación Matrimonial: Si está interesado 
en casarse en la Iglesia de la Inmaculada 
Concepción, comuníquese con el Padre. 
Steve Rosera a través de la 

Oficina Parroquial o a través de su correo 
electrónico: srosera@iccabq.org. 
Hemos experimentado parejas casadas 
que ayudarán a las parejas comprometidas 
a prepararse para su boda y matrimonio. 

VOLUNTARIOS ~  Se necesitan voluntarios durante     
todas las Misas que lleven el pan y el vino al altar para 
la preparacio n de los sacramentos . Parejas, familias, 
individuos pueden participar en este acto y solo 
necesitan comunicar su intencio n a los ayudantes en 

la misa.  Esta es una oportunidad 
para que todas las familias participen 
trayendo las ofrendas.  Favor de 
comunicarse con Carlos Ramí rez o 
con Erne Woodley, (505) 340-5292. 

 

http://nmcrisisline.com/
mailto:srosera@iccabq.org
iccabq.org

